
  

October 2024 Newsletter 

 
‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ 

1 Thessalonians 5:11 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a very busy start to the new school year with many events already taking place.  
 
Recently we held Prayer Spaces day where we focused on Generosity. Mrs Rookes, Cathryn and the new 
team of worship warriors have worked hard to ensure the smooth running of this event. The children 
thoroughly enjoy Prayer Space days which allow them to be reflective and apply some of their learning 
to their own lives and the lives of people around us. We raised a fantastic £450 which will go towards 
mental health resources for school and the shoe box appeal. We would like to thank you for your 
generous gifts towards the Sandbach Foodbank appeal- the Worship Warriors took three car boot loads 
of food down to the Wesley centre yesterday (see below) 
 

 
 
We had a very successful  PTA AGM where a new committee was chosen. I look forward to working 
together to raise funds for the lovely extras for school.  The funds raised allow us to make improvements 
to the school with the most recent being the new EYFS play area. If you are interested in helping at 
events please email in at admincontact@elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Parents’ Evening will be taking place next week on Monday and Tuesday with all meetings held in the 
school hall apart from EYFS where they will be held in your child’s classroom. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher and also view their work. We encourage all parents to try 
to attend these parents evening meetings. 
 
We are seeing an increasing amount of unnamed lost property in school. Could I please ask that all items 
brought into school are named, especially school branded items. All lost property will be out in the small 
hall on parents evening so if your child is missing an item please come along to have a look.  
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On Friday, we held a really successful Open Day for new parents. It was lovely to hear some great 
feedback from parents about the behaviour and conduct of the children here at Elworth. If you have any 
family of friends who are looking for a place for the coming academic year, we have another Open Day 
this Friday 25th October 9:30-11am.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Mr Neil Garratt 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday  22nd October  Parents Evening 

Wednesday  23rd October  Parents Evening 

Friday 25th October New reception intake open day 

Friday 25th October  Foxes Forest school 

Friday 25th October  School closes for half term 

Monday  4th November Inset day 

Tuesday 5th November  School reopens for children 
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Worship News – October 2024   
The past few weeks have been so exciting and inspiring as we have explored and wondered at God’s 
awesome Creation during both whole school and class worship. We’ve listened to solar symphonies and 
travelled to the centre of the Whirlpool Galaxy remembering that the Bible says in Psalm 148 v3:  

Praise him, sun and moon, praise him, all you shining stars.  

 We’ve also been amazed by the wonders of the deep and thought about some incredible creature facts. 
Ask your child about the octopus, they’ll be able to tell you some awesome things. We’ve thanked God 
for His Creation and for His great provision for us.  

October also sees our generosity in action as we seek to support the work of two charities close to our 
hearts. First, can I thank you for your kind donations of food and hygiene supplies for the Sandbach 
Foodbank and Sandbach Pantry. The School Council will be involved in helping us to take our offerings 
down to the Wesley Centre where they will be sorted and made into food parcels for delivery to families 
within our local community.  

The second charity we support at this time of year is the Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child 
Shoe Box Appeal. For those families who are new to school, this charity seeks to provide children across 
the world with a Christmas shoe box full of simple toys, toothbrushes, hats and gloves. This year we 
have held two dress down days to raise the funds to fill sixty five shoeboxes. More news on the progress 
of this in my next newsletter.  

Finally, just a reminder that we have a very vibrant children and young people’s work across at St. 
Peter’s Church Hall. This month we continue to offer our regular Friday evening groups. In addition, 
Wednesday 9th October sees our monthly Lego Church at 3:15pm onwards in the church hall. Also 
during half term we will be having our annual Light Party. Please see flyer.  
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Cathryn 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
4 

     E-mail:  admincontact@elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk     Website: www.elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @ElworthCE      

mailto:admincontact@elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk
http://www.elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk


Office News & Reminders 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL DINNERS 
Week commencing 21st October will be the  Menu Week1. You can find menu choices from Mellors on 
our website. Please pay online via Arbor and can we kindly ask that accounts are cleared on a regular 
basis so balances don't build up. The price for a school dinner is £2.30. 
Anybody wishing to discuss their child’s meal balance please contact the school office 
 
Please can we ask that all  parents log in to Arbor to clear any balances on their account 
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6 

     E-mail:  admincontact@elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk     Website: www.elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @ElworthCE      

mailto:admincontact@elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk
http://www.elworthce.cheshire.sch.uk


TOY DONATIONS NEEDED 

  

Here at Early Birds and Night Owls we are always on the 
lookout for different resources to reuse here in club. So, if 
you are having a sort out of your child’s toys and you are 
wondering what to do with them, EBNO would greatly 
appreciate them. 

  

We are especially on the lookout for any Construction 
Toys, Dressing Up Clothes and Small World items. 

  

Thank you 

  

The EBNO Team 
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Attendance 
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Events & Information 
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